## This file was downloaded from the American Curriculum website





# 2 part Test Midterm English الملف

<u>Almanahj Website</u>  $\rightarrow$  <u>American curriculum</u>  $\rightarrow$  <u>6th Grade</u>  $\rightarrow$  <u>English</u>  $\rightarrow$  <u>Term 1</u>  $\rightarrow$  <u>The file</u>

More files for 6th Grade,	Subject English, Term 1
Midterm Test	1
English Quiz	2
Final test For the gifted in English	3
<u>Test students english</u>	4
Worksheet about English Writing	5
Practice test English	6
Worksheet about present tense	7



dreamsky@dreamsky.com.vn

www.dreamsky.edu.vn

https://www.facebook.com/Dreamskyenglish/

0989 087 518

#### MIDTERM TEST (SEMESTER 2)

Time: 45 minutes GRADE: 6

Full name:	
Class:	

- A. WRITTEN TEST (45 minutes; 8 points)
- I. LISTENING (2 points)

Task 1: You are going to hear a friend talking about one TV program. Circle the best choice (A, B or C). You will listen TWICE.

- 1. Why doesn't she like watching TV?
  - A. Because she doesn't have time.
  - B. Because she doesn't have a TV.
  - C. Because she finds it boring.
- 2. What time is the program on?
  - A. At 7 p.m.
  - B. At 8 p.m.
  - C. At 9p.m.
- 3. Who does she often watch the program with?
  - A. Her friend
  - B. Her dad
  - C. Her mom
- 4. What does she want to do in the future?
  - A. An actress
  - B. A chef
  - C. A weatherman

# Task 2: Listen to a man talking about Paris, the capital city of France. Fill in each gap with A WORD AND/ OR A NUMBER. You will listen TWICE

- 1. Paris is the most ...... city of France.
- 2. Summer days have the average temperatures between ....... and 25 Degree Celsius.
- 3. The Eiffel Tower is the ...... of the city.
- 4. Paris attracts about ......million foreign visitors per year.

#### II. READING (2 points)

# Task 1. Read the passage. Tick ( $\sqrt{}$ ) T (True) or F (False) for each sentence.

#### Popular TV programs

**Pop music:** Pop music, or pop, is the short form of 'popular music'. Pop music is for a broad audience. Teenagers like to listen to the latest pop music and see the shows of their favourite artists. Usually, bands and singers perform their latest song on TV.

**Contests:** Contests are very popular TV programs. There are contests of knowledge, contests of folk music, games, sports and so on. The contestants are students, workers, or family members. In some contests, TV viewers can join in and answer questions through telephone or by mail.

**Imports:** Imports are foreign series such as Sherlock Holmes. Most imports include police and hospital series. TV stations all over the world show these programs because they can buy them cheaply.

		T	F
1.	Teenagers like to watch the shows of their favourite artists.		
2.	There are only contests of games.		
3.	TV viewers can not take part in and answer questions in the contests.		
4.	TV stations all over the world show foreign series.		

Task 2. Read the text below and answer the questions SYDNEY OPERA HOUSE

The Sydney Opera House is one of the most popular landmarks in Australia. It is located on Bennelong Point in Sydney Harbor. More than 7 million tourists visit it each year. There are so many restaurants, bars, hotels that surround the harbor. It also gives a lot of different shows and performance every year. The Sydney Opera House is known as one of the busiest and the most well-known centers not only in Australia but also all over the world.

1.	where is The Sydney Opera House located?
2.	How many tourists visit The Sydney Opera House every year?
3.	What does The Sydney Opera House give every year?
4.	Is The Sydney Opera House well-known all over the world?
Ш	. WRITING (2 points)
Ta	sk 1. Complete the following sentences using the given words below
1.	The documentary films are quite boring to me, so I rarely watch them.
	I rarely watch the documentary films,(BECAUSE
2.	This is the first time that I have watched a 3D film.
	I (NEVER)
3.	You mustn't use the lift when there is fire.
	when there is fire. (DON'T)
4.	The Andes is more famous than all the other mountain ranges in the world.
	The Andes is(THE)
To	sk 2. White a postered about your holiday in a city (40, 60 words)

Task 2. Write a postcard about your holiday in a city (40-60 words).

You can use the following questions as cues.

- What city is it?
- What is it like? (The weather, the people, the food)
- What can you see and do there?

		•••••	
13	LANCHACE ECCUS (	2	
	LANGUAGE FOCUS (		
		th a different way of p	oronunciation in the underlined part.
Ci	rcle A, B or C.  1. A. aerobics	D propers	C volunteer
	Mark Control - Control Control		
	2. A. together	B. any <u>th</u> ing B. d <u>ea</u> r	C. foor
	3. A. wear		
Т	4. A. postcard		
			rm of the verbs in the bracket
	5		in Greece in 776 B.C.
	He (play)		ib for several years.
	(Tidy)	5.5	
	You ever (visit)	and the court of the contract	
	2	7	entence. Circle A, B, or C
1.	do yo		
	A. How often		
2.			many people still watch it.
		B. so	
3.	They invite special		
	A. characters		C. audiences
4.	Our school football team	the m	natch with Nguyen Du school last Sunday.
	A. win	B. won	C. wins
5.	The girls	aerobics twice a week	after school.
	A. do	B. play	C. go
6.	He became the world tenn	niswho	en he was very young.
	A. contest	B. champion	C. competition
7.	New York is the	city	
	A. exciting	B. most exciting	C. excites
8.	The Eiffel Tower is the m		
	A. city	B. waterfall	C. landmark

D. SPEAKING TEST (2 points, approximately 3-5 minutes/ one pair of students)

- \* Notes:
- Students can record mp4 files and upload on google drive, then copy link into the answer sheets.

### Task 1. Now let's talk about sports and exercise. Are you ready?

- 1. What is your favourite sport?
- 2. Do you like team sports or individual sports? Why?
- 3. How often do you do physical exercise?
- 4. What are some benefits of doing sports and exercise?

Task 2. Look at the following pair of cards. On one card there is some information and on the other card there are clues for five questions. You should use the clues to make questions and ask your friend. Your friend will answer the questions based on the information he/ she has. You will have 30 seconds to prepare.

SET A		
Your answers	Your questions	
Tuan's favourite show	Pam's favourite show	
Name: Who's the millionaire?	Name?	
Channel: VTV3	Where/ to/ watch?	
Length: 1 hour	How long/ each episode?	
Type: Game show	What/ type?	
Frequency: Once a week	How often/ on TV?	

SET B		
Your answers	Your questions	
Pam's favourite show	Tuan's favourite show	
Name: Mr. Bean	Name?	
Channel: Disney channel	Where/ to/ watch?	
Length: 45 minutes	How long/ each episode?	
Type: Comedy	What/ type?	
Frequency: Twice a week	How often/ on TV?	